
JOINT PUBLIC HEARING OF THE  

CHARLOTTE COURT HOUSE TOWN COUNCIL  

AND THE  

CHARLOTTE COURT HOUSE HISTORIC DISTRICT REVIEW BOARD  

  

  

A joint public hearing of the Charlotte Court House Town Council and the Charlotte Court House 

Historic District Review Board was held on Monday, April 17, 2023 at 6:30 pm. The purpose of the 

public hearing was to hear citizen comments regarding proposed Historic District Design Guidelines. 

  

Council Members Present: Arbogast, Michaelson, Andrews & Ramsey 

Council Members Absent: Mayor Watkins, Braxton and Haskins 

Historic District Review Board Members Present:  Bates, Perez, Spencer and Watkins 

Historic District Review Board Members Absent: Walker 

Others present: Karen Price, Clerk  

  

Vice Mayor Andrews called the public hearing to order.   

  

There were no citizen comments. 

 

Town Council Member Terry Ramsey stated that the Clerk was unable to send letters to Historic District 

property owners advising of the proposed guidelines due to printer problems. 
 

Jim Watkins stated his preference to not close the public hearing before citizens have been notified. 
 

Terry Ramsey motioned to continue the public hearing until 6:30 pm, Monday, May 15, 2023. The 

motion was seconded and carried by voice vote: Town Council:  4 ayes, 0 nays; Historic Dist. Review 

Board: 4 ayes, 0 nays 

 

There were no further comments.  

 

  

  

              ________________________________________  

                            Debra P. Andrews, Vice-Mayor  

ATTEST:  

  

  

  

_______________________________________  

      Karen K. Price, Clerk of Council  

  

 


